
 

 
 

January 22, 2018 
 
 

PCRB CIRCULAR NO. 1697 
 
 
To All Members of the PCRB: 
 

RE: MEDICAL DATA ACTIVITY REPORTS 
 
 
The PCRB is pleased to announce the release of the Workers Compensation Medical Activity 
Report for Pennsylvania by Service Year. This report is intended to be one of several resources 
available to stakeholders, including regulators, to provide annual assessments and insights into 
potential medical cost drivers that impact the Pennsylvania workers compensation system.  At the 
end of each calendar year, the PCRB will publish the results for the prior complete service year.  
However, as part of this initial publication, the PCRB has published the medical activity for both 
Service Years 2015 and 2016 to allow for comparisons.  In December of 2018, the PCRB will 
publish the medical activity for Service Year 2017. 
 
The Medical Data Activity Reports have been posted on the PCRB website (www.pcrb.com) 
under the “Data Reports/Special Studies”.   
 
The PCRB welcomes feedback and encourages stakeholders to also view the PCRB State 
Activity Report, which provides additional insights on the Pennsylvania workers compensation 
system and marketplace.  
 
For more information regarding these reports please contact Bonnie Piacentino – Senior Vice 
President at (215) 320-4456 or at bpiacentino@pcrb.com. 

 
William V. Taylor 

       President 
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Remember to visit our web site at www.pcrb.com for more information about this and 
other topics. 
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